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A FUNDRAISER FOR:

ACCESSIBILITY
PROJECT

ACTON TOWN HALL
Family Pass: $50

19+ Over: $18
Under 19: $12

Doors open at 7:00pm

ACTON TOWN HALL CENTRE
19 WILLOW ST N. ACTON

NEW YEAR’S EVE
FAMILY FUN NIGHT

TICKETS ON SALE NOW!
AVAILABLE ONLINE OR IN-STORE - CALL/VISIT US ONLINE FOR DETAILS

WWW.PARTYCINEMAS.COM
888-853-0053

KIDS NEW YEARS @9:30
PARTY TO 1:00am

LICENSED CASH BAR W/FOOD
3 ROOMS OF ENTERTAINMENT

1)VIDEO DANCE PARTY
2)FAMILY Wii CHALLENGE

3)FACE PAINTING3)FACE PAINTING
FUN CONTESTS AND PRIZING

RAFFLES, DOOR PRIZES AND MORE!

acebook.com/partycinemas

MacKinnon Family Funeral Home
“Shoemaker Chapel”
55 Mill Street East, Acton

Christmas Memorial
Dove Tree Once again, you, 

your family and friends 
are invited to take a 
complimentary dove 

from our 
Memorial Dove Tree 

in memory of each of 
your loved  ones 
who have died.

The Dove Tree will be 
in the funeral home  
December 1st to 
December 24th

����� ��������
������������ �� �����

�������� ������
The last board meeting 

for 2010 was a pot luck 
luncheon held at our Co-
ordinator Wendy Krever’s 
home. This is the fifth time 
she and her husband Bill 
have graciously allowed 
us to enjoy the luncheon in 
their home. Eleven board 
members, our adminis-
trative assistant Michelle 
Durham, Councillor Jon 
Hurst our Council Liaison 
and, of course, our host 
Wendy were there enjoying 
the wide array of favorite 
dishes.

On Thursday afternoon, 
there was a select group 
of ten ladies playing Bid 
Euchre. Roberta Thomp-
son had two mooners, and 
May Hoare, Mary Irwin 
and Betty Brewer each had 
one. They are hoping there 
will be more players next 
Thursday.

On Tuesday January 11, 
the travel desk have a trip 
planned to Barrie to play 
Bingo and have lunch, on 
the return journey they will 
stop at Georgian Downs 
Casino for a little flutter. 

There is a sign up sheet at 
the front desk.

The next social dinner 
will be on Monday, Janu-
ary 17, so get your tickets 
early. Juke Box will be 
playing again for your 
entertainment. We will 
be celebrating a belated 
New Year, and facing the 
January blahs after all the 
excitement, food and so-
cializing over the holidays. 
On the menu is Swiss Cha-
let chicken, baked potatoes 
and coleslaw followed by 
a decadent brownie and 
ice-cream, and of course, 
lots of prizes. Tickets are 
available at the front desk. I 
am sure we will get a great 
response to this dinner, as 
everyone enjoys the music 
of Juke Box, and Swiss 
Chalet chicken.

Where does the time 
go? December is slipping 
away fast and memberships 
should be renewed before 
the end of the month.

I know this is a long way 
off, but is anyone interest-
ed in going to Oakville on 
Tuesday, June 28 to see a 

matinee featuring The Bur-
lington Footnotes in a show 
titled Gotta Sing, Gotta 
Dance! This features 90 
performers ages 55-plus, 
in a fast moving variety 
show. I need to know if 
there is any interest so I 
can to reserve tickets so 
please write your name on 
the sheet.

Why not take time out of 
your busy shopping sched-
ule and plan on spending a 
couple of hours the Centre 
on December 21 at 1 p.m. 
Relax and enjoy the ori-
ginal classic Alistair Sim 
movie. A Christmas Carol.

Are you looking for the 
perfect hostess gift? We 
have wonderful fruit cakes 
for sale. Perfect for you to 
enjoy as a little treat or take 
to a friend.

Bev Jones name was 
drawn on Friday afternoon, 
and he was the winner of 
$190.50. Bev is our fund-
raising chair, and spends 
a lot of time and energy 
working on behalf of the 
Centre. A very worthy win-
ner.

CHRISTMAS CRAFTS: There was a flurry of artistic fun in the “make it and 
take it” craft room during the annual Christmas Tea and sale at Churchill 
Community Church last Saturday. In the festive spirit were, from left: Sarah 
Dolimont, Cameron Anderson and Rebecca Thonert. – Frances Niblock photo

ALL ABOARD: The Halton County Radial Railway Museum, in Rockwood, 
welcomed 230 Boy Scouts and Cubs from Brampton, Huttonville, Milton and 
Acton, along with their families, to ride the rails with Santa on Saturday. The 
second annual Christmas celebration, organised by Acton’s scouting movement, 
included seasonal treats and carol singing. – Denise Paulsen photo


